Navajo Uranium Contamination
Stakeholder Workshop

November 3, 4 & 5, 2009

Best Western Inn & Suites - Ballroom

3009 W Historic Highway 66

Gallup, New Mexico, 87301-6813

Phone: (505) 722-2221 Fax: (505) 722-7442
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To collaborate with co-implementers and stakeholders of the multi-agency Five-Year Plan
to find practical and effective solutions to uranium contamination on the Navajo Nation.

Keynote Address to begin promptly
at 8:30 a.m. on November 3".
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Water from Box Spring (5M-74)*
at Black Falls, AZ
(Cameron and Leupp Chapters)
is NOT safe to drink

*Uranium exceeds drinking water standards

The Workshop will include sessions

on these topics:

Water Sources

Abandoned Uranium Mines

Health and Risks

Tuba City Dump

Contaminated Structures

Uranium Recovery Permits and
Licensing

Mills Waste (New UMTRCA Rules)

A more detailed agenda will follow.

Please RSVP with registration
materials by October 23" to:
uranium_conf@epa.gov

See Registration Form

Data Management

Community Involvement

Collaborative Approaches and
Problem Solving

November 5th is the Southwest AML Partnership
Annual Meeting, to include a mine tour

For more information contact Sara Jacobs (415) 972-3564

For more information about the multi-agency Five-Year Plan:
http://www.epa.gov/region09/waste/sfund/navajo-nation/index.html

Speakers and sessions may be video-taped and/or photographed



